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  Senator Kim Thatcher 

 

  Having never sent anything like this before I absolutely had to say thank you so 

much for helping with Senate Bill 1548. 

I just got a chance to read the article in the oregon statesman journal. This is really 

great news and far over due. If we can do anything to help don't hesitate to ask. 

Thanks again from myself and many many others. Sincerely, Greg Evans 


